
TRANSLATION OF BENEFICIARIES AND CHILDREN’S LETTERS 

 

 

I would like to thank you for the new toys. All the children loved them and were very 

happy, and so was I. I am very grateful to everyone who has looked with love and 

importance on all of us. May God the Father bless you all greatly. It is very good and 

comforting to have all this care and attention. 

Thanks! 

Marjory Lindsay 

 

 

Julya: 

I really liked the toys. They are really good for kids. And there are lots of toys. I really 

enjoyed the tic-tac-toe and the football game. I really liked them. Very cool toys. 

 


